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The Troy  

Newcomers Topics 
 

 

Darcel Connors, Socials 
 

I have been in this club for many, many years and held many positions on our board. But, none of them 

intimidated me as much as this one. The idea of coming up with fun, original events for our club members 

to enjoy almost drove me to an anxiety attack. The Social Chairs who came before me left an amazing 

legacy that is hard to top. It turns out my anxiety was not warranted. Once I really started to think about 

it and did a google search I did come up with a couple things. And the Socials I have taken part in were 

all the more enjoyable given the great company they were shared 

with. But, that being said I would love your help with ideas. 
 

Please feel free to contact me with any ideas you may have. I am 

willing to do the leg work and set everything up. The next few Socials 

are listed below, please save the dates when noted!  Please see page 

4 for more information on the November and December events. 

 

September: TBD 

October: Tilson Street Halloween Tour (with dinner option) 

November 3rd: Ridley’s Comedy Club (Evening) 

December 6th: Mosaic Holiday Ornament Craft (Evening) 

 

 

Rainy Day News 
 

Our heartfelt sympathy goes out to Sandy Navratil who lost her 

mother on August 14. 
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Announcements 
 

Board Meeting 
The next Board meeting will be held September 7 at 11:00 am in  

Room 301 at the Troy Community Center.   

 

Newsletter Deadline 
The deadline for articles for the October newsletter is  

Friday, September 21.  Please send your articles to  

troynewcomerstopics@gmail.com. 

 

 

Our Charities for 2017-2018 
Darlene Glaze, Advisor 

 

There were 3 charities we chose to donate to this year - The 

Rainbow Connection submitted by Sherry Dittrich, Shades of Pink 

submitted by Darlene Glaze, and Rogers School in Pontiac, Michigan 

submitted by Denise Matthews. The Rainbow Connection 

(https://www.rainbowconnection.org) makes a wish come true for children in Michigan who have a life 

threatening medical condition. The Rainbow Connection has granted 3,445 wishes since 1985.  Our 

group donated $500.00.  Shades of Pink Foundation (shadesofpinkfoundation.org) helps breast cancer 

patients in Southeastern Michigan.  Shades of Pink Foundation is committed to easing the financial 

burden of a breast cancer diagnosis for patients in the Detroit metropolitan area.  We donated $500.00.  

Rogers Elementary is part of the School District of the City of Pontiac. Rogers School services at-risk 

students from low income households. Budgets to replace building and classrooms items continue to be 

reduced, so teachers and administrators spend their own salaries to purchase what is needed.  We 

donated $200.00. 

 

 

Photos on the Website  
Barbara Emmer, Website Coordinator 
 

Occasionally we put photos of our events on our website.  This could be a recruiting tool to show others how much 

fun we have in our Club.  There would NOT be any names associated with the photos.  I understand that some 

people are very private and would not want their face on a public website.  So, if you do NOT want your photo on 

our website, please either email me at busy_be@comcast.net or call me at 248-828-7031 by November 30, 2018.  

If you have already told me you don’t want your picture on the website, you do NOT have to contact me again.   

Alternatively, if you have pictures that you think would be good for our website, please email them to me at the 

above address. 

 

Happy Birthday Ladies! 

Sharon Bazoian     8/11 
(Sorry you were left out last month) 

Susan Purcell      9/10 
Nancy McNab      9/12 
Carolyn Simmons     9/17 
Mary Ann Klingensmith  9/18 
Jan Brown      9/20 
Karen Hrit      9/20 
Susan Holle      9/22 
Sue Hoag      9/28 
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September Luncheon 
 

Thursday, September 27, 2018 
11:30 am Gather - 12:00 noon Lunch Served 

 

Station Square (the old Papa Vino’s) 
1317 Coolidge, Troy MI 

 

Speaker: 
Anneke Burke will share her family’s history of harboring 8 Jewish refugees over the 

course of three years during WWII. 
 

Menu - Choose one of the following: 
  1. Fish tacos 

  2. Chopped House Burger  or 

  3. Crispy Pecan Chicken Salad 
 

Cost:  Choice #1:  $19.00 
Mail a check made out to Troy Newcomers Club along with your menu choice to Pam Mayhew, 419 

Miller, Rochester, MI 48307 

 

Choice #2:  $20.00 
Pay on PayPal with a credit card with an additional $1 added to cover fees charged to the club by PayPal.  

Go to the bottom of the Luncheon page on the TNC website and click the “Buy Now” button. You will be 

directed to the PayPal website (this is a secure site, credit your card info is protected) to make your 

payment. Use the drop-down list to make your menu choice or contact Pam with your choice. 

 

Please return no later than September 17, 2018 

 

Name: ________________________________________________________ 
 

Menu choice: ________________  First luncheon?  yes______    no_______ 
 

Payment enclosed: _____________________________________________ 
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Socials 
I have a couple Social activities planned for November and December that are time 

sensitive and require advance purchase of tickets.  I wanted to give as much heads up as I 

could regarding them, so you would be able to plan your calendar accordingly. Please let 

me know as soon as possible if you are able to join us for these fun activities! Darcel 

(248)396-5371 cell, email: darcelc@prodigy.net. 

 

November 3rd, Saturday 7:00pm: Ridley’s Comedy Castle, $25 per person. Craig 

Shoemaker will be the headlining comedian that night and he is funny! He has been doing 

stand up for more than 3 decades and performed for major TV and Cable networks. He 

currently writes for the new sitcom Fuller House and has hosted his own syndicated radio 

show, among many other accomplishments. I have personally seen him perform 2 times 

and was not disappointed. His shows fill up quickly, so I want to get an idea of how many 

of us would be going so I can get a set of tickets together. 

 

December 6th, Thursday 6:30pm: Mosaic Holiday Ornament $15 per person.  

We will be traveling to Royal Oak to the Song and Spirit Studios for a mosaic tile class. We 

will be making a heart shaped ornament in your choice of several colors, very similar to 

the photo below. Refreshments will be served and the class will last a couple hours at 

least. Items will be grouted at a later time. I will pick up and deliver to you. The studio can 

only accommodate 25 people, so RSVP soon! 
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MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL FORM 2018-2019 
 
 

ALL MEMBERS - $30.00 payable by cash or check OR $31.17 payable by credit card through PayPal.  Visit 

the Membership page of our website and click the “PAY NOW” button. 
 

New Members – Please contact our Membership Secretary or visit our website for Membership Forms  

 

Our club’s fiscal year runs from July 1 through June 30 

 

Dues must be paid by September 15 if you want to be included in this year’s directory. 
 

Please enclose your check, payable to Troy Newcomers Club, with form and mail to:  

 

TROY NEWCOMERS CLUB  

P.O. BOX 103 - TROY, MI 48099  

ATTN: MEMBERSHIP SECRETARY  

 

 

Name:__________________________________  

 

Address:_________________________________  

 

City:____________________________________  

 

Zip:_____________  

 

Spouse/Partner Name:_______________________  

 

Phone:___________________________________  

 

Email:___________________________________  

 

Birthday: (Month/Day)_____________________ 
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ALASKA TRIP   
A trip to Alaska in 2019 is planned.  We hope you’ll join us in visiting this beautiful 
state.  Our land portion will take us to Denali and the Yukon Territory.  Details are listed 
below.  If you’re interested in going, you should get a deposit in soon as there are many more ship cabins 
available than there are land slots. 
 
Dates:  July 8, 2019 – July 20, 2019   Cruise Line:  Holland America 
Deposit: $600 per person.  This is refundable, except for $100, prior to 104 days before tour start (July 
8, 2019).  Deposit should be made to Sheri Langwald, Manager, World of Travel, 248-203-0022 
sheri.langwald@gmail.com. 
Pricing per cabin (2 people): pricing is based on double occupancy and includes all transfers, taxes & fees 
Verandah            $7885 - $7925 (varies depending on cabin location)  ($3942.55 - $3962.55 per person) 
Ocean View        $7325.10 ($3662.55 per person)             
Every 16th person that signs up is a free fare which will be split evenly among all travelers. 
Airfare is not included and not available for purchase yet (estimate $1000 per person, airfares for next 
summer are available 11 months in advance) 
Final Payment due:  March 26, 2019 (104 days prior to tour start) 
Insurance:  $359 per person for an ocean view cabin and $419 per person for a verandah cabin.  If 
purchasing, this should be paid when the final payment is made.  If paid earlier and you cancel the trip 
prior to 104 days before the start date, the insurance would not be refundable. 

 
Itinerary: 
Day 1: Anchorage - Arrive at your downtown hotel and meet your Journey Host to learn about your upcoming 
adventure 

Day 2: Denali National Park - Board the luxurious domed rail cars of the McKinley Explorer to Denali for a two 
night stay at this magnificent national treasure 
Day 3: Denali National Park - Today features the unforgettable Tundra Wilderness Tour. This 6-8 hour fully 
narrated sightseeing excursion is a deep dive into Denali National Park — the very best chance of seeing both the 
mountain itself and Denali’s iconic wildlife (snack included) 
Day 4: Fairbanks - Today you'll head to Fairbanks, Alaska's Golden Heart City, for a chance to pan for gold at 
historic Gold Dredge 8 
Day 5: Dawson City - Your journey continues as you board a short flight bound for colorful Dawson City, Yukon 

Day 6: Dawson City - Today enjoy optional excursions and a nostalgic Yukon River paddle-wheeler cruise aboard 
the Klondike Spirit 

Day 7: Whitehorse - Follow the route of Klondike gold stampeders in style to Whitehorse, with an included lunch 
stop in historic Minto 
Day 8: Skagway - Continue along the Klondike Trail by coach to Fraser, then board the historic White Pass train 
to Skagway 
Day 9: Skagway - Bid farewell to your Journey Host and embark your waiting Holland America Line ship 
Day 10: Glacier Bay - Cruise the ice-studded fjords of this national treasure for a full eight hours as a Park Service 
Ranger narrates 
Day 11: Ketchikan - Explore this uniquely Alaskan port, famous for its rich native culture, salmon fishing, and 
scenic Misty Fjords 
Day 12: At Sea - Relax and enjoy a full day of scenic Inside Passage cruising and immerse yourself in Holland 
America Line elegance 
Day 13: Vancouver - Your Land + Sea Journey concludes this morning in Vancouver 



September 2018 

  

WWW.TROYNEWCOMERS.COM 7 

 

ROSE AWARDS 
 

Each month, September through May, Rose Awards are given in appreciation to members who have made an 
outstanding contribution to our club. White Rose Awards are presented to Board members and Red Rose Awards 
to non-board members. The Troy Newcomers Club is truly grateful for the time these women take out of their 
busy schedules and the extraordinary effort they put forth on behalf of our Club. 

 

WHITE ROSES – September 2018 
 

Marie Watson – Secretary 
Marie took a couple of months off this summer from babysitting. Instead she did something different. (Of course, 

she still played golf. We know Marie loves the game.) She and Terry bought a condo (unfurnished) by Harbor 

Springs, MI. and spent the summer painting and updating it. They hope to get it ready by ski season so they can 

rent it out. She probably had a paint brush in her hand while talking to me. She’s the painter and Terry keeps busy 

bringing her iced tea etc. Laughing she said, “He’s my gopher but don’t tell him. (Really, he does know and loves 

it she said). Terry you are so sweet. I’m sure Marie knows how lucky she is.  

 

At home Marie is not taking it easy either. She’s busy getting the addition finished at her place. Add to this, she’s 

getting a patio and landscaping by fall. Writing about all this makes me tired and it’s not even me. Getting back to 

the club, Marie takes part in bowling, luncheons, some daytime euchre, and some socials and of course the golf 

league. 

 

Thank you, Marie, for taking on the job of recording secretary this year for our club. 

 

Barb Emmer – Newsletter Editor and Website Administrator 
Barb has been in the club for 15 years plus. She started with bowling and that has expanded to our two euchre 

groups, mah jong, luncheons, socials, and more. She also enjoys the trips the club has taken in the past few years. 

We counted and came up with four of them. She loved them all but is looking to getting a new roommate in a 

year or two when her husband, Eric, maybe retires and will accompany her. Outside the club, Barb enjoys playing 

tennis at the Troy Racquet Club and quilting which she is just learning. Her project right now is working on two T 

– shirt quilts for her boys. That sounds really interesting and I’m sure will be loved and appreciated by her boys. 

Would love to see a picture of one when completed. One of her sons is living in Michigan and the other one lives 

in New York on Long Island. Barb has seen a lot of landmarks while sightseeing on her trips there. Things most of 

us only see in pictures. She has another trip planned there this coming October. 

 

Barb spends most of her summers at their cottage about four hours away. She keeps busy enjoying time away 

from city life by playing tennis and enjoying time with what she calls her “summer friends”. She’s even got together 

to play some of the games she plays with us, her “winter friends”. She and Eric have been adding on to the cottage 

also so they will have more room to enjoy with the family. I’m sure she is looking forward to Eric retiring and them 

both enjoying the beauty of Michigan up north. Barb has done an awesome job keeping our website running 

smoothly, setting up our PayPal site, and stepping up to take on the extra responsibility of our newsletter editor 

when we needed it. I hope she knows how we appreciate her computer expertise. Thank you, Barb. 
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RED ROSES – September 2018 
 

Gina Kossick – Daytime Euchre 
Where do we start? We all know Gina, a lady full of energy, enthusiasm, and ideas. This year is no exception. 

 

In July she went on the trip of lifetime with her family to Italy. She drove to Ohio to meet up with them and they 

were off to an adventure. I asked her to tell me a couple of things that really stood out for her on the trip. She 

said she got to take a side trip to see her mom’s house. Her uncle still lives there so that made it extra special. She 

said that was very emotional for her as we can imagine. Also, she talked quite a bit how beautiful the Amalfi Coast 

was. There was also Lake Como that she said was very beautiful. That is where that heart throb, George Clooney 

and his wife have a home. I felt like I was there hearing about all her experiences. I was in Italy many years ago 

and we had a good laugh about one of her experiences I can relate to. She got one of those small rooms at one of 

the hotels and I said “oh, that’s what my friend and I called the “nuns quarters” because she got one too. A small 

bed, small dresser, and maybe a small desk. No room for your suitcase. Now everyone knows we American don’t 

travel light! 

 

Moving on, her son is getting married next month in the Redwood Forest in California with a reception the 

following month here in Rochester. Sounds like Gina has some unique centerpieces in the making. I’m sure it will 

be beautiful. Amid all this, Gina still works in the NICU at Beaumont and is active in the club. 

 

Thank you for all you did and continue to do for us. 

 
Linda Marx – Ladies Game Night 
Linda joined Newcomers when her daughter left for England and a number of her friends moved. Quite a few 

things have changed since then. She now has six grandchildren, Dick has retired, they purchased a condo in Siesta 

Keys, Florida, and enjoy more time at their place on Walloon Lake. Lucky for us, Troy Newcomers still has a place 

in her life.  

 

She and her husband lead a busy life and are on the go. Dick is an avid skier and will be going on a Colorado ski 

trip early winter and after that they will be heading to England for a visit with their daughter and her family. There 

will be some fast turn arounds with them also squeezing some time in to enjoy the warm weather in Florida at the 

condo. Linda said men just don’t seem to understand it takes time get ready to go from one place to another. 

Something I’m sure we all can agree on! 

 

Within Newcomers, Linda participates in games night (of course), luncheons, occasionally daytime euchre, and 

socials. 

 

Thank you, Linda, for continuing to chair games night for our club. 
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MONTHLY ACTIVITIES 
 

Book Club 
Corinna Nientiedt, Activity Leader 
  
The meeting for September will be held at Linda Pruss´ house on Wednesday, September 19th at 7.00 

pm.  Please be on time.  Please email linda.pruss@yahoo.com or call 248 797 8688 if you plan to attend.  

The book will be “Glass Houses” by Louise Penny. 

  

Bowling 
Susan Holle, Activity Leader 
 

The Troy Newcomers Bowling League is getting ready to begin our 2018-19 season on Tuesday, 

September 4th. We bowl on Tuesday mornings at 9:15am at Escape in Troy (formerly known as Troy 

Lanes). The league is a non-sanctioned, fun and social league with three-person teams.  If you are 

interested in being on our sub list, please contact Susan Holle at skholle22@yahoo.com. 

 

Couples/Evening Euchre 
Mary Ann Donnelly, Activity Leader  

Please join us at Marissa Hunter’s on Saturday, September 15th for the first Couples Euchre of the 

season.  We are an intermediate group and couples and singles are welcome. To rsvp, call Marissa at 

248-608-4716 or email her at mmhunter17@yahoo.com.  We start at 6:45 pm, cost is $5 per person, and 

everyone brings an appetizer or dessert to share.  All money is awarded that night for high scores, low 

scores get a chance at euchre quarters. 

 

Hope to see you there, we are looking forward to another great year… 

 

Daytime Euchre 
Gina Kossick, Activity Leader  

 

WELCOME back to a new season of daytime Euchre!!  We are playing this month on Thursday, September 

13 at 9:15 am at the home of Pat Moran. Pat has moved this year to 2249 Preserve Lane in Rochester 

Hills, MI, 48309. Please RSVP to her by Monday, Sept. 10 at 248-289-1549 or email at: 

patmoran1525@yahoo.com. If you are not a regular hostess, let Pat know if you wish to bring a breakfast 

item that morning. We are beginner friendly and always looking for new people, so invite a friend or 

come on by.  *** Pat is also in need of 2 tables and 8 chairs this month, please let her know if you can 

help out. *** 

 

Let’s keep going on another great year of friends gathering, good conversation, good eats, good laughter 

and of course “Some Euchre Playing”, if we can fit it in!!! 

http://blog.michaelgruen.com/2011/09/in-defense-of-bowling-thoughts-on-angry-birds/
http://blog.michaelgruen.com/2011/09/in-defense-of-bowling-thoughts-on-angry-birds/
http://blog.michaelgruen.com/2011/09/in-defense-of-bowling-thoughts-on-angry-birds/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/2.5/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/2.5/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/2.5/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/2.5/
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Ladies Game Night 
Linda Marx, Activity Leader 
 

We are starting our new club year by meeting at the home of Linda Marx on Wednesday, September 

12th at 7:00pm. We encourage any member to join us. It is a fun evening out! It is a chance to see 

Newcomer friends after the summer and have some friendly competition playing board games. 

 

If you attend regularly and haven’t hosted in a while, please consider bringing an appetizer, dessert, or 

drinks to help out the hostess sometime during the year. Please let Linda know ahead of time so she can 

plan accordingly. If you will be coming, please contact Linda by Monday September 10th by emailing 

lindamarx0825@gmail.com or calling (248) 528-2826. We hope to see you there!  

 

We only have hostesses for the months of January and March so far. Remember we will not have games 

night unless we have a hostess! So if you haven’t hosted in a while, please consider hostessing again this 

year. 
 

Mah Jongg  
Jane Egermann, Activity Leader 
 

Okay, I admit it – when Barb sent out the deadline for the August newsletter I was already thinking about 

September so the August mah jongg dates didn’t get on the August calendar.  BUT – if you had the 

foresight to be on my mah jongg email distribution list, you already knew that because I emailed you 

with a reminder about our August play dates. (See what you miss when you don’t sign up???) 

 

So don’t miss out again. Sign up now even if you don’t yet know how to play. We’ll be glad to teach you! 

New players are always welcome. Come see how much fun you can have washing tiles, building walls 

and doing the Charleston! We meet on the second Friday of the month (September 14) at 9:30 am and 

the fourth Friday (September 28) at 1 pm. Hope to see you! 

 

Please contact Jane at jane48085@yahoo.com or 248-879-5512 if you are interested. 
 

Wine Tasting 
Jan Fuhrman, Activity Leader 
 

Wine Tasting will be held on Saturday, September 22rd at 7:30 pm, hosted by Carole and Tom Packla.  If 

you plan to attend, please contact Carole at 248-649-5209 or trixie1948@hotmail.com by Thursday, 

September 20th.  Please bring your own wine glass and an appetizer to share.  Cost will be $10 per wine 

drinker. 

 

Please contact me at kfuhrman7531@wideopenwest.com if you are interested in hosting wine tasting. 
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Meadow Brook Ushering – A New Season 
Laura Carlin, Activity Leader 
 

This is your chance to see professional plays for free! We usher for 7 plays this upcoming season and are 

able to see the plays for less than an hour of your time. If you would like to usher next season starting in 

October 2018, email Laura at Carlin1025@gmail.com or call 248.906.0327. Please see the dates below 

to see if you are available for most of them; if not, please consider being a substitute because we need 

your commitment to usher as a regular. 

 

We usher for the 3rd week of the play (not necessarily the 3rd week of the month). Ushers should report 

at least 50 minutes before their performance. The performances are on Wednesdays at 2:00 p.m. and 

8:00 p.m., Thursdays at 8:00 p.m., Fridays at 8:00 p.m., Saturdays at 6:00 p.m., and Sundays at 2:00 p.m. 

There is also an option to usher with your spouse if there is room. Please let me know immediately as 

spots are in high demand. 
 

2018-2019 Season 
 

Arsenic and Old Lace, October 17-21 

A Christmas Carol, (no dates at this time) Early December 

A Fox on the Fairway, Jan. 23-27 

The Spitfire Grill, February 27-March 3 

Stick Fly, April 3-7 

The Marvelous Wonderettes, May 8-12 

The IT Girl, June 12-16 

 

We have a few openings for most performances. We always need substitutes, please let Laura know if 

you are interested. 

 

Scrapbooking 
Denise Matthews 
 

It’s hard to believe summer is coming to an end and another Newcomer year is getting started! Hopefully 

all of you enjoyed the summer holidays and have had an opportunity to go on a vacation or two. If so, 

that probably means you have taken some photos of these special times with family and friends. Instead 

of putting them in a photo album, why not make a scrapbook to showcase your memories? 

 

Our scrapbooking group will be meeting this month for an evening session on Tues, Sept 25 from 6-

11pm. Debbie Risko will be hosting this session at her home in Troy. We are a group made up of all levels 

of experience and welcome new members who are curious to find out what this fun activity is all about. 

We can even help by sharing some of our materials to get you started, just bring your pictures! Contact 

Debbie at dgrisko1@gmail.com by Sunday, Sept 23 if you would like to attend. If you have any questions 

please call me, Denise Matthews, at 248-214-4498. Hope to see you there! 
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TNT Advertising Info 
Troy Newcomers offers an opportunity for businesses in Troy and surrounding areas to advertise at very 
reasonable rates.   
 
If you have a business, would like to recommend a business, or have any questions, please contact the 
Advertising Director, Laura Carlin at carlin1025@gmail.com.   
 
Rates for Display Ads (per year): 
Business Card $25 
1/4 Page $50 
1/2 Page $75 
Full Page $100 
 
Circulation of The Troy Newcomers Topics Newsletter is approximately 150 and includes other 
advertisers, members who are new and/or active in the community.  Your ad will also be posted on our 
website for no additional charge.  Members can purchase a 30-word classified ad in the newsletter for 
$5 per month (please note any classified ads will NOT be posted on the website). 
 
Please send Ad and payment due before the newsletter deadline to: 
 
Troy Newcomers  
P.O. Box 103  
Troy, MI 48099 

 

  

Thank you Accent Florist  
for donating roses for  
our Rose Awards given 

at each luncheon! 
 

[Cite your source here.] 
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2018 – 2019 Volunteers 

Board of Directors 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Committee Leaders 
50/50 Luncheon Raffle Gina Kossick  

Advertising Darlene Glaze advisor@troynewcomers.com 

Cake Bakers/Senior 
Birthdays 

Terry Slater 
Carolyn Simmons 

seniorbaking@troynewcomers.com 

Directory Mary Ann Donnelly membership@troynewcomers.com 

Interviewer Pam Harvat interviewer@troynewcomers.com 

Newsletter Distribution Barbara Emmer newslettereditor@troynewcomers.com 

Activity Leaders 
Book Club Corinna Nientiedt bookclub@troynewcomers.com 

Bowling, Ladies Susan Holle bowling_ladies@troynewcomers.com 

Euchre, Daytime Gina Kossick euchre_ladies@troynewcomers.com 

Euchre, Couples Mary Ann Donnelly euchre_couples@troynewcomers.com 

Golf, Somerset Karen Hrit golf_somerset@troynewcomers.com 

Golf, Somerset Janet Ferstle golf_somerset@troynewcomers.com 

Golf, Sylvan Glen Gail Trendler golf_sylvanglen@troynewcomers.com 

Ladies Game Night Linda Marx gamesnight@troynewcomers.com 

Mah Jongg Jane Egermann mahjongg@troynewcomers.com 

Meadow Brook Theatre 
Ushering 

Laura Carlin meadowbrook@troynewcomers.com 

Scrapbooking Denise Matthews scrapbooking@troynewcomers.com 

Wine Tasting Jan Fuhrman winetasting@troynewcomers.com 

President Gail Trendler president@troynewcomers.com 

1st VP Programs Jill Miceli luncheons@troynewcomers.com 

2nd VP Luncheons Kathy Mardyla  luncheons@troynewcomers.com 

Activities Carol Sofy clubactivities@troynewcomers.com 

Advisor Darlene Glaze advisor@troynewcomers.com 

Business Luncheon 
Secretary 

Pam Mayhew luncheonsecretary@troynewcomers.com 

Fundraising OPEN  

Newsletter Editor Barbara Emmer newslettereditor@troynewcomers.com 

Membership Secretary Mary Ann Donnelly membership@troynewcomers.com 

Publicity Kathy Holm publicity@troynewcomers.com 

Recording Secretary Marie Watson recordingsecretary@troynewcomers.com 

Service Carolyn Byl service@troynewcomers.com 

Socials Darcel Connors socials@troynewcomers.com 

Treasurer Martha Brosseau treasurer@troynewcomers.com 

Website Barbara Emmer website@troynewcomers.com 
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Please patronize our 
advertisers and let them 
know you saw their ad in 
the Troy Newcomers Topics! 
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September 2018 
 

Sun  Mon  Tue  Wed  Thu  Fri  Sat 
     

 

       1 
 

             

2  3 
Labor Day 

 4 
Bowling Starts -  
Meeting @ 9:00  
Bowl @ 9:15 

 5 
 

 6 
 

 7 
Board Meeting 
11:00 
 

 8 

             

9  10 
 

 11 
Bowling 9:15 

 12 
Ladies Game 
Night 7:00 

 13 
Daytime Euchre 
9:15 

 14 
Mah Jongg 9:30 

 15 
Couples Euchre 
6:45 
--------------------  
Final Deadline for 
Membership Dues 

             

16 
 

 17 
 

 18 
Bowling 9:15 

 19 
Book Club 7:00 
 

 20 
Luncheon RSVP 
Due 
 
 

 21 
Deadline for 
newsletter 
articles 

 22 
Wine Tasting 7:30 

             

23 
 
 

30 

 24  25 
Bowling 9:15 
-------------------- 
Scrapbooking 
6:00 – 11:00 

 26 
 

 27 
Luncheon 11:30 
@ Station Square 

 28 
Mah Jongg 1:00 

 29 

 


